Knights Corner
May 25, 2025

St. Charles Council #2084

Last weekend we welcomed 3 new Knightsto our local council. Bernie Korson, Matthew
Arroyo, and Jake Kreeger. I'll ask all fellow brothers who weren't able to make it last
week to please take a moment to welcome them when you can. We have two more
brothers ready to join shortly so if you would like to become a member of our council too
please let me know and we'll get you the details.

This past week was a so the State Convention up on Mackinac Island. We have afew
people from our council going and while more details will follow next week, it's always
impressive to hear all the wonderful things the Order is doing and just how many people
are apart of our brotherhood.

Kevin Norton

Grand Knight
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